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How Can We Work Together? 

 

 
 

1. Purpose 

To outline the purpose of establishing a project stakeholder group (see below). Refer to the 

‘Information Sheet’ for more details about the project.  

 

Our goal is to work with everyone including you, to better utilise the support and resources that 

everyone has, to provide a better care for our communities. We believe that a good teamwork is the 

key success to improve patient care experience. Therefore, we are keen to work with you in our 

project.  

  

2. Membership  

North Western Melbourne Primary Health Network (NWMPHN) is keen to work with key stakeholders 

to improve end-of-life care within north western Melbourne. We have identified you as one of our 

key stakeholders, and we would like to invite you to be our project stakeholder.  

 

3. Role of stakeholders 

As a key stakeholder we would like you to support this work as subject matter experts, to provide 

guidance, advice and, where relevant, recommendations. You can do this by:  

• Helping to identify GPs with a special interest in end-of-life care, or GPs who are experienced 

in palliative care referrals; 

• Reviewing and providing feedback on the content of the Continuous Quality Improvement 

(CQI) package; 

• Providing advice to help support the implementation of the CQI package into practices; 

• Sharing thoughts and providing feedback to assist NWMPHN teams in evaluating the 

engagement process including some of the project activities involved.  

 

4. What does participation involve? 

We recognise that you are busy and would appreciate any assistance you are able to offer. There will 

be opportunity to participate in a workshop to review the CQI package at some point. 

 

5. For further information or enquiry  

Please contact Dr Cik Lee or Jesse Osowicki via email (end_of_life_program@nwmphn.org.au), or by 

telephone on (03) 9347 1188.  

 

mailto:end_of_life_program@nwmphn.org.au

